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13th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Garnet Class Visit to Peak Wildlife Park  

 

For our class educational visit this term we will be visiting Peak Wildlife Park on Monday 

13th March 2023. This ties in with our Class topic on Africa. We will be looking at animals 

in the wildlife park, including a keeper talk on Africa. 

 

Children will need to wear their school uniform, a waterproof/warm coat, hat and gloves. 

They will also need a pair of wellington /walking boots to change into once we get to Peak 

Wildlife Park, labelled in a carrier bag. Can your child please bring a packed lunch and drink 

in a disposable bag with their name on.  

 

To make the most of these learning opportunities we will be leaving school by coach at 

9:15am and returning to school by the end of the school day. The cost of this trip, 

including the coach will be £21.70 per child. Please log in to your ParentPay account to give 

permission for your child to attend the trip and to make the payment. Payment for the trip 

must be done by Thursday 9th March at the latest. 

 

We appreciate that the cost of this visit is quite high but we hope you will agree that it 

will be a fun and educational day for the children.  However, if you are having any 

difficulties in paying please let the Office staff know as soon as possible.  In line with the 

Governor’s Policy on Payments and Remissions no child will be excluded through an inability 

or unwillingness to pay but if enough donations are not received the visit may not take 

place. Permission slips must be returned by Wednesday 6th March at the latest.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Crowcroft & Mrs Rotherham 

Class Teachers 
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